
From: Tim Gray  
Sent: 18 March 2017 16:21 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Minerals and Waste Consultation Bampton and Clanfield Area 
 
Dear Mr. Day, 
 
The Chair of our Broadwell Parish Meeting has written to you on this subject. 
 
I write to echo his comments. Anybody with local knowledge would know that on 
practical, environmental, and economic grounds the concept of gravel extraction 
locally is not feasible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tim Gray 
 


